April 7, 2004

Alan R. Shark 

President & CEO 

Power Line Communications Association 

200 N. Glebe Road, Suite 1000 

Arlington, VA 22203 
Dear Mr. Shark:

On the PLCA Web site is a letter signed by you that includes the following phrase: “…there is simply zero empirical evidence that power line communications causes harmful interference with ham radio frequencies.”

That is not true, and you should know it. I offer you the opportunity to retract the statement.

There is ample empirical evidence of harmful interference. In fact, the Wall Street Journal reporter heard the interference with his own ears.

If there is no harmful interference, why has Progress Energy in North Carolina been working for weeks in a fruitless effort to remedy it? Why can anyone who takes the trouble to bring a short wave receiver to Manassas, Briarcliff Manor, Emmaus, Penn Yan, or any other place where BPL tests are in progress, hear the interference for themselves?

The ARRL will be pleased to visit one of these locations with you and show you what we are concerned about. All we require is some minimal cooperation by the BPL system operator.

I look forward to reading your retraction, and to hearing from you soon.


Sincerely,

David Sumner, K1ZZ

Chief Executive Officer

